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Do you ever find yourself in difficulties, or lacking confidence  

when it comes to sharing your Christian faith with others?  
 

Don’t worry – most of us do! I do! We all find ourselves ‘Lost For Words’ sometimes. 
 

This Advent and Epiphany why not join Rev Sean Adair on a short, five session course  
in order that we might all be helped in sharing our faith in ways that are relaxed, natural, & helpful. 

 
The course is going to be held  

@Mosborough Methodist Church  

& @Killamarsh Methodist Church 
 on  

Tuesday evenings at Killamarsh & Wednesday afternoons at Mosborough 
 

Killamarsh Dates:  
Tuesday 3rd & 10th December 2024. Tuesday’s 14th, 21st, & 28th January 2025. 

Time: 7:30pm 
 

Mosborough Dates:  
Wednesday 4th & 11th December. Wednesday 15th, 22nd & 29th January 2025. 

Time: 2:00pm 
 

Sean writes… 
“I have been running this course for nearly 30 years. I have seen it encourage fellow disciples who find themselves literally 
lost for words, helping them to share their faith naturally with others. This Advent & Epiphany, why not share with others 
across the churches under my pastoral charge and from the wider Circuit in this short five-week course. At a time when we 
remember the coming of Christ being proclaimed by diverse messengers, be helped in your own sharing of the Good News.”  

 

Over 10 years in this area, over 200 people have done the course with Sean.  
Will you be next? Why not do something special this Advent and Epiphany? 

 
Please book in with Sean by email (sean.adair@methodist.org.uk or by text (07716 841024) 

leaving your name, contact details and number of places you’re booking. 
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